RECEIVED

Building and Needs Assessment Committee

JAN 2 4 2001 TOWN CLERK

Meeting held on 17 Jan 2001

Present: George Moe (Chairman)

Drew Brown David W. Rego David Rowell

The Committee met at the Elementary School at 2pm. and, together with the School Custodian, inspected the repairs to the building that have been included in the School's capital budget for the next five years.

The Committee agreed to meet at 7pm on 23rd Jan 2001 to draw up its recommendations to the Board of Selectmen on the proposed repairs.

